Joan Proulx

“

From: Burger - DNR, Craig <craig.burger@state.co.us>

Sent: Thursday, March 29, 2018 9:23 AM

To: Freeman - DNR, Sarah; Shaun Kellerby - DNR; Curtis Conklin - DNR

Cc: Aaron Duncan; Penny Garrison - DNR; Wayne Bankert; Joan Proulx; Bob Hea
Subject: Re: Nichols 0994-24-16W APIL: 05-077-10384 - Sidetrack

Attachments: Statewide UNPLANNED Sidetrack Approval Reporting_10_7_2015.pdf
Aaron,

Laramie has approval to sidetrack. Verbal approval to proceed is contingent upon the assumption that the BHL and
wellbore path remain at a legal location for completion (COGCC permitting staff will evaluate prior to formal approval of
the forthcoming Application for Permit to Drill a Sidetrack Wellbore, Form 2). If the BHL or the productive portion of the
sidetrack wellbore extends into locations that are not legal, then Laramie may have to plug back portion(s) of the well
that are not legal or obtain waivers from offset mineral interests.

Sidetrack approval and reporting document is attached.

Thanks

On Thu, Mar 29, 2018 at 9:00 AM, Freeman - DNR, Sarah <sarah.freeman@state.co.us> wrote:
Craig,
| agree. It sounds like there is now more than one wellbore.

Aaron, please see and follow our guidance for unplanned sidetracks while drilling. It is found on our website under
Regulations/Forms/Form 2 instructions/Unplanned Sidetrac whiled drillingL: Approval and reporting process
Statewide.

Thank you,

Sarah

Sarah Freeman
Permit/Completion Technician
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P 303.894.2100 x5135 | F 303.894.2109

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203

sarah.freeman@state.co.us

On Thu, Mar 29, 2018 at 8:28 AM, Burger - DNR, Craig <craig.burger@state.co.us> wrote:
Penny and Sarah,



